
12 October 2007

Mr G Willday
Headteacher
Adelaide School
Adelaide Street
Crewe
CW1 3DT

Dear Mr Willday

Ofsted survey inspection programme – 14-19 reforms

Thank you for your hospitality and co-operation, and that of your staff and students 
during my visit on Wednesday 26 September 2007 as part of our survey on 14-19
developments in the local area.

The visit provided valuable information which will contribute to our national 
evaluation and reporting. Published reports are likely to list the names of the 
contributing institutions, but individual institutions will not be identified in the main 
text.

The school demonstrates its commitment to the development of the 14-19 
curriculum in the following ways:

 Pupils at the school make very good progress to achieve individual goals set 
out in their individual learning plans.  Intensive support ensures high levels of 
course completion.  

 All pupils move on into further education or training.  
 Advice, guidance and support are good and have a very positive impact on the 

motivation, personal development and achievement of the pupils.  
 Very good use is made of a variety of accredited and certificated courses to 

ensure all pupils gain meaningful qualifications. The range of qualifications 
and accreditation is being developed systematically and imaginatively. 

 The school works very well with other local providers and places any pupil 
who will benefit on courses in other schools and at colleges as the need 
arises.
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If there are any points or aspects of the visit you wish to discuss, please get in 
touch.  As we will be evaluating the survey, you may be contacted in the future to 
find out your views. I hope you will contribute to this evaluation. Thank you once 
again.

Yours sincerely

Clive Moss
Her Majesty’s Inspector 


